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As members of the Judicial Committee, I urge you to support this bill that would 
finally allow penalties against toxic trespass of gmo's. Most farmers don't want 
these genetic abominations on their land, but currently they can get sued for 
'stealing' it if it drifts in. Reverse that with HB2739 and let farmers sue when their 
normal land and crops are contaminated by these distorted gmo's.  
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